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DATE: 11/22/63 

SUED ECT: 
AQ:\  • . 	- 

Parkland Hosp tal, D
allas, 

11/22/63 (Secret Ser
vice) 

On 11/22/63 at appro
ximately 12:35 PE, I

 was 

instructed by the SA
C to proceed to Park

land Hospital and 

to immediately conta
ct Secret Service Ag

ents tq establish 

liaison and to offer
 the Bureau's entire

 facilities and 

manpower for any ass
istance. I arrived a

t the hospital and 

established liaison 
with Secret Service 

Agent in Charge, 

first name not known
, KELLER2AN, in the 

emergency ward. 

At approximately 1:50
 PM, with the'assista

nce of 

the chief registered
 nurse on duty in th

e emergency ward, I 

was able to leave th
e area and to to ano

ther part of the 

hospital to telephcn
ically contact the S

AC. All outgoing 

telephone service or.
 the first floor of t

he hospital was 

blocked and it was no
t possible to make an

y outside contact 

by telephone. 
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Within the next few m
inutes I was able to 

get a 

phone and walled the
 office and talked w

ith ASAC CLARK, who 

was advised of the a
bove. ASAC CLARK adv

ised me that SA 

DRAIN was on the pre
mises and had a line

 open through which"
-  

he could rcach the of
fice, and that it wo

uldn't 

for me to stay any l
onger. 
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At approximately 1:5
9 P2, the head nurse

 and I 

cleared through poli
ce officers at the d

oor leading down 

the corridor to one o
f the doors to the em

ergency ward, after 

I identified myself 
as an FEI Agent. I h

ad previously identi
-

fied myself to Secre
t Service Agents in 

the immediate emerge
ncy 

room area where Pres
ident KENNEDY expire

d. As the chief 

registered nurse and
 I entered the emerg

ency room door, retu
rn-

ing from the telepho
ne call, two Secret 

Service Agents, with
out 

challenging me, grab
bed me and wrestled 

me to the hall floor
. 

I immediately identi
fied myself again. A

t this point, Secret
 

Service Agent in Cha
rge KELLERMAN appear

ed, who knew me fr
om 

previous identificat
ion by credentials, 

and the matter ended
 Cf.) 

there. 
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SAC SHANKLIN 

ASSASSINATION OF 
PRESIDENT KINNEDY

, 

11/22/63, DALLAS,
 TEXAS 

MISCELLANEOUS INF
ORMATION CONCERNI

NG 

Inspector ROBERT 
VICE, Crime Recor

ds, telephonicall
y 

furnished followi
ng information at

 5:10 PM today. 

There has been pu
blished a United 

Press Internation
al 

(UPI) book called
 "Your Days", and

 there is also pu
blished 

an Associated Pre
ss book called "T

he Tbrch is Past"
. These 

books relate to t
he assassination 

of the President 
and 

contain script as
 well as photogra

phs. Page 25 of t
he UPI 

book says this: "
Suddenly two Secr

et Service men bu
rst 

into the room. On
e of them, his fa

ce contorted with
 anguish, 

was waving a sub 
machine gun. Staf

f members dived f
or cover. 

A man in a busine
ss suit dashed in

; the Agent slamm
ed his 

againstthe wall w
ith one punch. Da

zed, the man pull
ed out 

FBI credential\an
d gasped, 'I've g

ot to call J. EDGAR
 ROOM.' 

A moment later, t
he President and 

Governor CONNALLY
 were 

carried into the 
hospital . . . " 

In the 4ssociated
 Press book on pa

ge 14, next to th
e 

last paragraph, 
states, "Moments 

befdre the Presid
ent arrived 

at the emergency 
entrance, a Secre

t Service Agent, 
face 

aligned with emot
ion, had dashed i

n with a sub mach
ine gun.  • • 

A man in a busine
ss suit ran in an

d the Agent slugg
ed his on 

the jaw before th
e man, sinking to

 the floor, could
 bring 

out the card that
 identified his a

s an Agent of the
 Federal 

Bureau of InWesti
gation." 

A teletype will b
e sent to Bureau,

 Attention 

Crime Records, At
tention Assistant

 Director C. D. D
I LOACR, 

en 2/8/84. 
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